
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Flats 1-65 

Invergarry House  
Carlton Vale, 

Maida Vale Estate,  
London  

NW6 5EP 
 

 
Low Water Pressure Improvement Works 

 
Dear Residents,   
 
This letter is to confirm that the low water pressure improvement works will commence on 
23/09/24, for 7 days. Work should conclude on 01/10/2024. 
 

Monday 23rd September 2024 until Tuesday 1st October 2024 
 
 
If you require any further information, please contact our RLO on Paul Baker 07377937983 
or Sania McKenzie on 07721375049, alternately Out of Hours 01514344997. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Kind Regards 
GEM Environmental Building Services LTD 
 

13/09/2024 

Improvement work  

 NOTICE 


